
 

 
 
 
  

Matter for Urgent Business for  
Clackmannanshire Council Meeting on 12th December 2017 

 
 
 

 

This Council condemns the announced closures of Alva's Bank of Scotland and 
Alloa's Royal Bank of Scotland branches given the impact these closures will have 
on members of the public and the business community.    
 
It is proposed that Clackmannanshire Council, as the democratic representation of 
the people of Clackmannanshire, writes to the Head Office of both banks calling on 
them to reverse the decision of closure. 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
Councillor Dave Clark 
Ward 2, Clackmannanshire North 
 
 
 
 
11th December 2017 

 

 

 

 
Councillor Dave Clark 
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